
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE WEEK OF September 22nd THROUGH September 29th 
 

SUNDAY BIBLE STUDIES 

STUDY TOPIC/TITLE WHEN & WHERE 

Adult Study Book of Revelation 10:30 AM – Fellowship Hall 

Youth Study By Grace Alone 10:30 AM – Youth Room 
 

STEWARDSHIP NOTE: Luke 16:8 – “For the sons of this world are more shrewd in dealing 
with their own generation than the sons of light.” The sons of this world know that they should 
use their wealth wisely to provide for their future. Shouldn’t we “sons of light” know that the 
wealth God has allowed us to manage should be managed for God’s purposes in the roles He 
has given us in Church, home, and society? 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
ALTAR FLOWERS are given to the glory of God by Doris and Dick Hobson for their 60th 
wedding anniversary.   
___________________________________________________________________________ 
100TH ANNIVERSARY BOOK: There is a book for all who wish to have memories or photos 
preserved for our 100th Anniversary. Scrapbook paper is available in a basket in the narthex. 
Please feel free to take a page to write out memories you have of Grace and add pictures. 
Digital pictures and memories can be emailed to Jeana Eaton at jeana.eaton@yahoo.com. 
Items need to be submitted by Sunday, October 13th. Thank you! 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

DONATE UNWANTED YARN: Anyone who has unwanted yarn, full or partial skeins, 
unfinished craft projects, etc., please donate in the box marked “Yarn” in the coat room (the 
box is also marked “Donations for Food Baskets”). Projects will be completed and donated to 
the Fall Harvest Fair/Seminary. – Diana Bohn  
___________________________________________________________________________ 

2019 BIBLE SALE: Concordia Publishing House is holding a Bible Sale this fall. Please see 
the sign-up sheet in the Office Equipment Room for editions and prices. Checks may be made 
out to Grace Lutheran Church, with “Bible Sale” written in the memo line. Please place your 
check in the secretary’s box outside the office. Orders and payments are due TODAY. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

GRACE CHOIR begins rehearsals this Wed., September 25th, at 6:30 PM in the balcony. We 
will be singing for the 100th Anniversary service on October 13th. Questions? Please contact 
Elyse in the balcony on Sunday morning. Thanks so much! 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

BELL CHOIR: We would really like to get the Bell Choir ringing again this year, but we can’t 
do it without you volunteering to rehearse on Thursday nights. We would ring on occasional 
Sunday mornings. If we get enough volunteers (we need eleven), we will then schedule 
rehearsals. Questions? Please contact Elyse in the balcony on Sunday morning. Thanks so 
much! 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

GREETERS: If you can serve as a greeter, please sign up in the Office Equipment Room. 
Thank you! 
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GRACE LADIES will meet for lunch on Friday, October 18th, at 11:00 AM at Olive Garden. 
Let Diana Bohn know by text (please leave your name) if you plan to come so that she can 
make reservations. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
THANK YOU FROM KAREN KRISTOPEIT: I would like to say thank you to all the members 
of Grace who have put me in their prayers, expressed support, and sent me cards as I am 
dealing with my health issues. Unfortunately, side effects from my medications have made it 
hard for me to make it to church and thank you in person. Thank you. Yours in Christ, Karen  
___________________________________________________________________________ 
ROMANS BIBLE STUDY: We have started a fall Bible study on the book of Romans. The 
plan is to meet at church on the second and fourth Fridays of the month at 7:00 PM. The next 
meeting is this Friday, September 27th. For more information, please speak with Pastor 
Crane. Please bring your Bible and join us! Thanks! 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: Grace’s Board of Christian Care is working with Harvest 
Outreach to gather and donate food pantry items, volunteer at Harvest Outreach, and provide 
prayer support. Volunteer opportunities are available on the first two Fridays of even-
numbered months and every fifth Monday (any month) from 9:30 to 11:30 AM at 2000 
DeKoven Ave., Racine. The next dates are Sept. 30th, Oct. 4th, and Oct. 11th. Please contact 
Connie Abrahamson, Becky Gardner, or Becky Saxena to volunteer or for more information. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
100TH ANNIVERSARY LUNCHEON: We will be having our 100th Anniversary Luncheon on 
Sunday, October 13th, at 12:00 PM at Infusino’s Banquet Hall in Racine. Tickets for the 
luncheon are $20.00 each and are for sale before and after church in the Martin Room. Make 
plans to get your tickets and join us in our celebration of Grace’s centennial year! 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

LUTHERAN NIGHT AT THE MILWAUKEE ADMIRALS: Saturday, October 19th, at 6:00 PM 
is Lutheran Night at the Milwaukee Admirals hockey game. Tickets are $22.25 each and 
include an Admirals hockey puck keychain. Purchase tickets through https://fevo.me/Grace. If 
the tickets are purchased through the website, they will seat us together as a group. If you 
have any questions, please contact the church office at 633-4831. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

THE RLHS HARVEST FAIR needs home-canned goods and garden produce to stock the 
Fruit Cellar booth for the November 2nd fair. If you have pickles, jam, beets, squash, potatoes, 
apples, etc., to donate, please leave a message at 262-498-5919 or call Racine Lutheran High 
School at 637-6538. Thank you! 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
LUTHERAN HOUR MINISTRIES (LHM) ANNUAL CONFERENCE: All are invited to LHM’s 
South Wisconsin District Annual Conference, Saturday, Oct. 5th, at Immanuel Lutheran 
Church, 13445 Hampton Road, Brookfield. Registration is $10 and includes lunch. While 
registrations will be accepted the day of the conference at the door, advanced registration 
would help us to plan the amount of food needed for the day. You can register by contacting 
Peggy Kraase at 262-293-9214, or Peggyak2002@yahoo.com, by Saturday, Sept. 28th. 
Registration begins at 9:00 AM, and the conference will run from 9:30 until roughly 3:30 PM. 
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